
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 8/3/2012 5:39:02 PM 
To: Michel Florio (mike.florio@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: Fwd: Chevron Cymric Letter 

Mike - FYI. 

Sent from my iPad 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: "Kuga, Roy M" <RMK4@pge.com> 
To: "Cherry, Brian K" <BKC7@,pge.com>. "Bedwell, Ed" <ETB 1 @,pge.com> 
Subject: Fw: Chevron Cymric Letter 

Fyi. Letter on Chevron Cymric 1.5 MW plant that Chevron is complaining to 
everyone about because they don't like the interconnection costs 

Redacted From: 
Sent: Friday, July 27, 2012 02:45 PM 
To: Malnight, Steven 
C( Redacted Kuga, Roy M 
Subject: Chevron Cymric Letter 

The attached letter was sent to Debbie Chance today via U.S. Mail. Please let 
me know if you have any questions or concerns. 

Thanks, 
Cassie 

Redacted 

Office of the VP 
Customer Energy Solutions 
Pacific Gas and Electric Company 

Redacted 
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